
Informational Meeting

Tonawanda Community 
Environmental Benefits Program

The Community Foundation for Greater Buffalo is 

working with the community to develop and launch 

the Tonawanda Community Environmental Benefits 

Program. This is a $1 million grant program funded 

through a settlement of a civil enforcement case against 

the Tonawanda Coke Corporation involving the New 

York State Department of Environmental Conservation 

and the New York State Attorney General’s office.  The 

program is directed for areas of the community affected 

by the Tonawanda Coke Corporation, including the Town 

of Tonawanda, City of Tonawanda, Village of Kenmore, 

the southern portion of the Town of Grand Island, and a 

portion of the City of Buffalo including Riverside. The goal 

of the Tonawanda Community Environmental Benefits 

Program is to fund projects that address the affected 

communities’ environmental and health priorities, such 

as enhancing green space, restoring the waterfront, and 

promoting environmental education. The community will 

guide the prioritization of proposed projects through a 

public voting process.   

Join us on February 25th so we can create this process in 

partnership with the community. Please respond to Allie 

Urbanski at allieu@cfgb.org.

We encourage you to join us to 
learn more about the program and 

how you can get involved.
February 25th, 2020

Phillip Sheridan Building
3200 Elmwood Avenue
Buffalo, New York 14217

Refreshments and registration 
will take place at 6:30 p.m.

and the meeting will take place at 
7:00 p.m.

Please feel free to pass along this 
event information to anyone else 

you believe should be part of 
guiding this process. 


